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The Battle for Braggin' Rights Game Postponed
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The Battle for Braggin' Rights Game Postponed

Submitted by
Dee Loflin, SMT Manager/Editor

Cape Girardeau, Missouri - Due to the inclement weather that we have received in
Southeast Missouri, the schools have elected to postpone “The Battle for Braggin’ Rights”
games.  The games will now be played on Wednesday, January 15th instead of Tuesday
January 7th.  

The games will start at the same time as originally scheduled with Oran and Bernie
tipping off at 6:00 p.m. followed by Charleston and Sikeston at 7:30 p.m.

·        All tickets that have been purchased for the Charleston vs. Sikeston
game on January 7th will be honored at the rescheduled event on January 15th

. 

o   No action is required if you plan to attend the event.  

·        Refunds are available for those who have purchased tickets previously and
cannot make it due to the event being rescheduled.    

o   All requests for refunds must be made at the box office or by calling (573)
651-5000.  Requests for refunds must be made by Friday, January 10th at
5:00 p.m. 
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Tickets are on sale now.  You can purchase tickets in advance online at
www.ShowMeCenter.biz, by phone at (573) 651-5000, or in person at the Show Me
Center Box office. 

LAST UPDATED ON JANUARY 06TH 2014 BY DEE LOFLIN

https://showmetimes.com/Blogpost/uqf0/The-Battle-for-Braggin-Rights-Game-Postponed

Go to post

     

More from ShowMe Times:

Previous 5Get Next 5

http://www.showmecenter.biz/
https://showmetimes.com/Blogpost/uqf0/The-Battle-for-Braggin-Rights-Game-Postponed
/blog.php?Id=uhb3&PostId=uqfh
/blog.php?Id=uhb3&PostId=uqep


 SUBSCRIBE TO "SPORTS"

ShowMe Gold Sponsors

/blog_rss.php?Id=uhb3

